
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 22, 2021 3:37 PM 
'San-dy Moo' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Cape Haze sewers 

Good Morning, Fred and Sondra Moore 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02367-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: San-dy Moo <westwind36@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 202112:43 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Cape Haze sewers 

We are strongly opposed to sewers in Cape Haze. There has never been a problem in our small community. 
Aside from destroying the character of our area with destruction of trees probably 50 to 100 years old which 
depict o Id Florida ambiance. compared to the sterile areas of hundreds of new proposed homes in Charlotte 
County. it would also upset the 

abundance of wild life and birds in the area. 
We appreciate your consideration in this matter 

Fred and Sondra Moore .. 
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